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Appendix 3
Homework Survey

The results of this were shared in a recent Update.

Less than half of our parents responded.

Over 80% of parents were in favour of homework.

The majority of parents wanted to retain the current schedule: Issue Monday & return
for a Friday or earlier.

We found that the activities you prefer were in fact the activities we issue - Maths
Worksheet, Online Maths Games, Reading, Active Spelling, Sentences or a paragraph.
As a staff we have agreed to revisit our Homework Policy and create a Homework
Contract to try to encourage greater and better engagement with homework activities.

Appendix 4
Parent Consultation Group to consider Racism

19 parents attended the meeting on 30™ November. We shared our planned next steps
and sought their views on how they felt we should move forward.
At the meeting we gathered key themes that the group felt would help promote anti-
racism within Underbank. These included:

¢ Home having a role alongside school.

e Home may require some support to discuss.

e Literature being a possible vehicle to have discussions around racism/anti-
racism.

e Join events such as Racism Week, Show Racism the Red Card (See school display
and Twitter. Link to online gallery is in our recent Update.

e Topics with links to anti-racism. 'Safe’ times to talk openly.

e Co-work with school to create a reading list.

o Identify age-appropriate books (materials) with a clear message.



